Port Norfolk Civic League Meeting
June 6, 2013
Meeting was called to order at 7:07
Captain Andy Creekmore from the Portsmouth Fire Department talked to us about safety during the upcoming store.
Amy made a motion do dispense with the reading of the minutes as they are online. Erika seconded – passed.

Erika spoke about the new comer’s event to be held Oct. 5th at John Lifesy’s home.
We have 90 members.

City has delivered mulch for Fountain Park, but they have not spread it yet.

A motion was made to send a generic letter to the 600 block of Broad regarding the placement of bulk trash in the park.

Stabilization – be sure to get a permit from HPC

June 20th is the dead line to register for the Yard sale which will be held June 22nd – 8-1

Habit for Humanity will pick up after. There are 23 registered so far.

Bricks will be available for the Reflection walk Ceremony till June 30th.  Ceremony is Sept 15th.

Home tour has 2 confirmed homes and a couple of maybes.

Boo-Ya is Oct 19th.

Mya Braxton spoke to us about the happenings with the  4-H Club in Portsmouth.

Next Thursday will be the Neighborhood watch meeting.

There will be no League Meeting in July.

Adjourned 8:00.

Treasurer’s Report: From last meeting. Total $2,260.18, Parks $1,686.90, League $573.28

Save the Date

June 22nd – Neighborhood Yard Sale

Sept 15th – Reflection Walk Brick Ceremony

Oct.19th – Boo-Ya

Dec 15th – Home Tour
